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Dear Parents / Carers, 

FOUNDATION CHRISTMAS SINGING CONCERT

Foundation would like to invite you to attend our Christmas singing concert, which takes place on Tuesday 11th, Wednesday 12th & Thursday 13th December at 9.30am in the Lagonda Hall. The concert will last approximately 30 minutes and will tell the story of Christmas, accompanied by a selection of Christmas songs that the children have been learning at school.

TICKETS
Due to space restrictions in the hall and health and safety regulations, we have to restrict tickets to 2 per family. This ticket allocation system will hopefully allow all parents to watch the show. If you wish to attend our Christmas singing concert, then please fill in your ticket request using the slip overleaf. Please fill in your preferred date and we will try our best to accommodate this, based on a first come first served basis.

Once we have all of the ticket requests, we will let you know in good time which slot has been allocated to you. If we are unable to offer you your preferred show due to demand, then we will automatically put you into one of the other shows and you will be informed in plenty of time.

COSTUMES
We would like the children to wear a Christmas outfit of your / their choice for the concert. We realise that extra expenditure at this time of year is not ideal, so below are some ideas for how to make Christmas costumes:
Shepherd – tea towel and head band for headgear, dressing gown for main part of the costume.
Angel – white or cream party dress and tinsel for head dress.
King – Smart clothes and home-made crown.

If you would like to purchase a costume, please ensure your child is comfortable wearing it and they are able to sit down and stand up whilst wearing it. We suggest one of the following:

Star			Wise Man			King			Angel			Donkey
Stable / farm animals	Santa				Christmas Tree		Snowman

We would like to stress that super hero costumes or princess costumes are not suitable for this concert.

Please bring your costume into school on either Wednesday 5th December or Thursday 6th December. The costumes will stay at school until our final performance the following week.

Thank you for your support, especially at this busy time of year.

Foundation Team






………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

PORTFIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL
FOUNDATION CHRISTMAS SINGING CONCERT 2018

I would like 0 / 1 / 2 ticket(s) for the Tuesday 11th December performance at 9.30am in the Lagonda Hall

I would like 0 / 1 / 2 ticket(s) for the Wednesday 12th December performance at 9.30am in the Lagonda Hall

I would like 0 / 1 / 2 ticket(s) for the Thursday 13th December performance at 9.30am in the Lagonda Hall

Please only select a total of 2 tickets, thank you.


Signed:                                                                             Parent/Carer:


Child’s Name:                                                                    Class:
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